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Online seminar "the procedure for entering the civil service" 
 

 

 

On February 11, 2022, in order to provide vocational guidance to students of grades 10-11 of the 

school, the Department of the Agency of the Republic of Kazakhstan for Civil Service Affairs in the 

Atyrau region and within the framework of the scientific circle "school of public activity" held an online 

seminar in an arbitrary format on the topic "the procedure for entering the civil service". The first 

speaker was the chief specialist of the department Kakieva Ainagul Kazbekkyzy. In her speech, she 

gave explanations to future graduates about the procedure for entering the civil service. Senior 

Lecturer of the Department of Management, Faculty of Economics and Law of Kh.Dosmukhamedov 

Atyrau University Yeralieva Aiymgul Aldabergenkyzy told in detail that in order to provide vocational 

guidance to high school graduates, it is planned to train specialists who will be able to become market 

leaders, implement innovative approaches to continuing education, research and educational process. 

Graduates had been interested in civil service and asked questions  At the end of the meeting, the 

organizers of the meeting had wished graduates to pass the upcoming test with a good result.   


